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Comments: Restricting the establishment of new routes to "existing climbing opportunities" on non-Wilderness

lands is unenforceable and will create confusion amongst land managers and climbers.

 

This will make climbing unsafe and put a large number of climbers at harm. This would destroy an American

generation from exploring the wilderness.


